
2023 Men’s League Banquet

• 9 Hole Scramble. 55 Players.  9 teams. Played all Par 5’s. Teams drawn by HDCP.
• 3 Teams came in at 7 under.  $120 to the Team of:

• Nate Graves, Pat Cafferty, Larry Criswell, Craig Thompson, Joe and Moon Almasi who won in a scorecard 
playoff. 

• $90 in skin money went to the team of:
• Dave Ramsey, Matt Ehens, Brandon Burwell, Jim Monroe, Paul Caulkins, Doug Cosby. Dave chipped in 

eagle on Hole 15. Brandon chipped in eagle on hole 18.

• 50/50 Winnings of $175 went to Steve Miller.

• As Usual, there were very generous league members who brought great prizes for the drawings. There 
were Golf balls, shirts, hats, gift certificates, rain gauges, and numerous other great prizes! .  

• Thank you to all!! 



2023 Men’s League Banquet

• Prizes money was handed out to those in attendance.  See Week 
11 on website for the teams and player payouts.
• For those who were not able to attend, the following envelopes will be 

in the Pro Shop by end of day Wednesday, 8/23/23.
• 1st place $50:  Jim Northrup, Curt Price, Chad Halloway, Mick Threw, 
• 2nd place $40: John Brashers, John McKinty, Brad Crisco, 
• 3rd place $30: Adam Schreck, Adam Steffes, Phil Bourque
• 4th place $20: Brett Powers, Tim Askam, Brent Peirson, Zach Kirven, 
• 5th place $10 : Matt Guppy, Tyler Sheridan, Charlie Shissler, Ray Stillson



2023 Men’s League Banquet

• Special Thank You to the following for helping with banquet, scramble :
• Gene Tuttle for helping me setup and get the room ready!  Gene also provided 2 dozen Pro 

V1’s, shirts, hats, rain gauges, Cooler, and several other items!  
• Clark Evans for running the 50/50 selling and drawing!
• Tim Harms for performing the scramble scoring and skins payouts!
• Moon Almasi for being the Master of Ceremonies for the prize drawings!
• Josh Putrich, Ralph Phillips, Damon Roberson for assisting in the clean-up efforts!  
• Dallas Self for the outstanding coleslaw!
• Stephanie Dawson & the MLCC staff who assisted with everything we asked them to help 

on!
• Jim Monroe and his team for having the course ready to go each week!  
• Also a Thank you to past and present MLCC Board of Directors!  Most have full time jobs and 

put in a lot of hours each month in moving the club forward. Don’t forget that folks! Thank 
them once in a while for their service to the club. 

• Thank you to all League Members who played this year and came out to the banquet/scramble!
• Enjoy the rest of the summer and fall golf season, hope you can play in the 2024 league!



2023 Men’s League Financials
League Funds have been donated in the past to the tree fund.  We like to keep about $125 in reserves.  We’ll work with Golf 

Committee to see if a donation to tree fund is needed this year or in 2024. 


